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TO  : NEWS EDITORS 
 
FROM  :            VODACOM 
 
DATE  : 30 JULY 2014 
 
SUBJECT : HANDOVER OF THE FOOD PARCELS  
   

 
The Mpumalanga Department of Education in collaboration with Vodacom and Nelson Mandela 

Foundation will officially handover a Food Parcels to all learners of Hlomane Secondary School and 

Mabarhule Secondary School in Bushbuckridge Local Municipality tomorrow at an occasion 

scheduled as follows: 

 

Date   : 31 July 2014 (Thursday) 

 

Time   : 13:00 

 

Venue   : Mabarhule and Hlomani Secondary School 

 

This year Vodacom has packed 51 000 food parcels nationally and 5000 in the Mpumalanga Region 

 
This endeavour is in keeping to the theme, “Take Action, Inspire Change Make Everyday a Mandela 
Day” 
 
All media is invited 
 
End 
 
Issued by the Mpumalanga Department of Education 
 
For enquiries, please contact: 
 
Mr Jasper Zwane at 0837431084 or j.zwane@education.mpu.gov.za  


